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March 8, 2024

Dear Mary Lin Family, 

Ms. Sharyn Briscoe will be retiring at the end of the school year. I want to extend our heartfelt 
appreciation for her dedication and service to Atlanta Public Schools, specifically to the Mary Lin students 
and community, for the past nine years.  I would also like to take a moment to wish her well in her future 
endeavors during her next chapter. Although retirement is in sight, Ms. Briscoe will continue proudly 
serving as your principal until the end of the school year, remaining focused and committed to her 
students’ learning and achievement, as well as their safety and well-being.  

As we embark upon the search for a new principal, we will work with the APS Human Resources 
Department to secure the best candidate to lead Mary Lin Elementary. I want to assure you that we are 
striving for a transition process that is as seamless as possible. We want to ensure continuity in our 
school's leadership and maintain an environment conducive to student learning, safety, and well-being. 

Your feedback matters and plays a crucial role in helping us find the best leader for Mary Lin Elementary 
School. Please check your school website to participate in the search survey. 

Your continued support during this time of change is invaluable, and we will keep you informed with 
updates as the hiring process moves forward. 

Thank you for your support, understanding, and cooperation.

Paul W. Brown 
Associate Superintendent K-12 
Jackson & Midtown Clusters 
Division of Schools 


